
 

 

 

September 21, 2021 
 
Gage Haubrich 
615 McWillie Ave., Unit 114 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan S7S 1J4 
 
Dear Mr. Haubrich, 
 
Re: Records Release for file numbers A-2021-00004 and A-2021-
00005 
 
This letter is in follow-up to your requests for access to general 
records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act (FIPPA), which were received by the Information and Privacy 
Office (IPO) of The Ottawa Hospital (TOH) on June 17, 2021.  
 
As in our decision letter of September 20, 2021, The Ottawa Hospital 
received your cheque on August 20, 2021 in the amount of $345.00 
representing both the deposit fee and remaining total fee for access 
for your requests as allowed by FIPPA. 
 
Please find a copy of the generated responsive record, the Index of 
Records, and the Fee Statement enclosed with this letter.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the TOH’s IPO at 613-739-
6668 or by email at foi@toh.ca, referring to our file numbers as stated 
above.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jodie Al-Mqbali 
Officer – Legal Services & Information and Privacy Office 
 
 

 

Jodie Al-Mqbali 

Specialist – Legal Services & 
Information and Privacy Office 
The Ottawa Hospital 
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